
From: Nicole Long <nicolelong@nccfire.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, September 27, 2023 11:01 AM 

To: Lauriana Cecchi <Lauriana.Cecchi@nevadacountyca.gov> 

Subject: Item for the Board of Supervisors 

 
CAUTION: This email is from an external sender. If you are not expecting this email or don't 
recognize the sender, consider deleting. 
 
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is 
safe. If you have more questions search for Cybersecurity Awareness on the County InfoNet. 
 

Good morning, 

 
I hope you are doing well and enjoying your new position.....almost a year! 

I have not done this in the past, but our Board has passed an ordinance that must now go to your 

board for a resolution. It has to be noticed for 30 days..... 

 
I've attached the ordinance, and I have the last resolution you passed regarding the same item for you 

to take a look at. 

Please let me know the procedure and what you may need further from me for this to happen? 

 
Thank you, 

Nicole Long, Administrative Services 

Nevada County Consolidated Fire 

District 640 Coyote Street 

Nevada City, CA 95959 

Office – (530) 265-4431 

 

nicolelong@nccfire.com 
Confidentiality Notice: The information contained in this e-mail may be confidential and legally privileged. It is intended only for the use of 

the individual(s) named. If you are not the intended recipient, you are at this moment notified that the disclosure, copying, distribution, or taking 

of any action in regards to the contents of this e-mail – except its direct delivery to the intended recipient – is strictly prohibited. If you have 

received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately and destroy this e-mail and any attachments, and 

delete it from your system, if applicable. 
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